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 Objection

Comments This will have a detrimental effect on the environment.  The number of HGVs involved, the local 
wildlife as well as the pollution.  Our roads are under significant strain now.  The volume of traffic has 
significantly increased in the Washington/Storrington area in recent years. This will undoubtedly make 
it worse.  I thought West Sussex County Council's aim was to lower pollution not increase it. (West 
Sussex Transport Plan) 
The consultation period is during the peak holiday time. Why? Could it be due to the fact West Sussex 
County Council knew there would be numerous objections if the consultation period was delayed until 
September?

Received 21/08/2021 22:17:52

Attachments


